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From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 2:31 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 
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From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfRoger Sams ^»— fO ^g 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 2:30:40 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future O tO ^ 
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Jan 23, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this rulingis just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, ^^^^^ ^^ ^^ certify that the iisages appeariEg are ao 
accurate and complate reproduction of a c^f® -^f^^^^^ 
aooument delivered in the regular course o± busxness 
rechnician _,. sSWV ^ Date Processed -JAN £0-2013 



Mr. Roger Sams 
3148 
Cleveland, OH 44111 



Hunte r , Don ie l le 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 2:31 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfRita Lethert 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 2:30:40 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 23, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Mrs. Rita Lethert 
606 Hillcrest Dr 
Fairborn, OH 45324-5842 
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From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 1:31 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfJames Bell 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 1:30:35 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 23, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed stnp mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Dr. James Beil 
178 Antioch Dr 
Elyria, OH 44035-1527 
(440) 452-6651 



Hun te r , Don ie l le 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 1:01 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfJennyGeib 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 1:00:33 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 23, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Ms. Jenny Geib 
120 33rd St NE 
Canton, OH 44714-1414 
(330) 987-5845 



Hunte r , Don ie l le 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 1:01 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfKathy Lewis 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 1:00:33 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 23, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Mrs. Kathy Lewis 
12416 State Route 164 
Lisbon, OH 44432-9756 
(330) 424-3881 
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From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 12:31 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfGary Boska 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 12:30:33 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 23, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon> largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Mr. Gary Boska 
2067 W 44th St 
Cleveland, OH 44113-3801 
(216) 281-9151 



Hunte r , Don ie l le 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 12:31 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfShawn Mishak 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 12:30:33 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 23, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Mr. Shawn Mishak 
1290 holmden ave. DN 
Cleveland, OH 44109 
(216) 246-9332 
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Hunter, Donielle 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Wednesday January 23, 2013 12:31 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfElissa Welch 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 12:30:33 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 23, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 

11 



Ms. Elissa Welch 
5625 Pleasant Ave 
Minneapolis, MN 55419-1850 
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Hunte r , Don ie l le 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 12:01 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfBart Sturm 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 12:00:27 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 23, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 

13 



Mr. Bart Sturm 
7950 S County Road 25a 
Tipp City, OH 45371-9158 
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Hunter, Donielle 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Wednesday January 23, 2013 12:01 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf Of Barbara French 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 12:00:27 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To; Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 23, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 

15 



Ms. Barbara French 
2253 Harcourt Dr 
Cleveland, OH 44106-4614 
(216) 744-2015 
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Hun te r , Don ie l le 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Wednesday January 23, 2013 12:01 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfMyles Murray 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 12:00:27 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 23, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed stnp mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 

17 



Mr. Myles Murray 
8308 Lake Ave 
Cleveland, OH 44102-1908 
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Hunte r , Don ie l le 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 12:01 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfJeff Kalt 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 12:00:27 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 23, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 

19 



Mr. Jeff Kalt 
2021 W 20th St 
Lowr 
Cleveland, OH 44113-3508 
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Hunte r , Don ie l le 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 12:01 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfEricVaughan 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 12:00:27 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 23, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. 1 urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 

21 



Mr. EricVaughan 
1443 Saratoga Ave SW 
Canton, OH 44710-1113 
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Hunte r , Don ie l le 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Wednesday January 23, 2013 11:30 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfErich Ross 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 11:30:18 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 23, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 

23 



Mr. Erich Ross 
210 West St 
Wadsworth, OH 44281-1556 
(330) 808-1065 
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Hunter, Donielle 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Wednesday January 23, 2013 11:00 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfKristen Grace 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 11:00:12 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 23, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 
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Ms. Kristen Grace 
726 Thurber Dr W 
AptF 
Columbus, OH 43215-1216 
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Hunte r , Don ie l le 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 10:31 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfAmyTimmerman 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 10:30:11 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 23, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know, Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Ms. Amy Timmerman 
3393 County Road 166 
Cardington, OH 43315-9719 



Hunte r , Don ie l le 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 10:00 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfDanette Bordenkircher 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 9:59:56 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 23, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Miss Danette Bordenkircher 
115 N 15th St 

Coshocton, OH 43812-1813 



Hunter, Donielle 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 10:00 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfCathy DuBois 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 9:59:56 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 23, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

1 was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Dr. Cathy DuBois 
606 Fairhiil Dr 
Akron, OH 44313-5408 
(330) 612-2771 



Hunter, Donielle 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 10.00 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfTina Trombley 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 10:00:03 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 23, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know, Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Mrs. Tina Trombley 
924 Valleyview Dr 
Westerville, OH 43081-3269 



Hunte r , Don ie l le 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 10:00 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfLISA MANKIN 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 9:59:56 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 23, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know, Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Mrs. LISA MANKIN 
3061 Dalemont Ave SE 
Canton, OH 44707-1919 



Hun te r , Don ie l le 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Wednesday January 23, 2013 10:00 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfAlice Dugar 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 9:59:56 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 23, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Ms. Alice Dugar 
6800 Chestnut Rd 
Independence, OH 44131-3310 
(216) 447-4406 
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Hunter, Donielle 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 10:00 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfEdward Weston 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 9:59:56 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 23, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 
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Mr. Edward Weston 
315 Whitetail Dr 
Chagrin Falls, OH 44022-4134 
(440) 338-3829 
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Hunte r , Don ie l le 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Wednesday January 23, 2013 9:30 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfSr. Donna Graham, OSF 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 9:29:52 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 23, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. 1 urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Ms. Sr. Donna Graham, OSF 
1615 Vine St Ofc 
Cincinnati, OH 45202-6400 



Hunte r , Don ie l le 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Wednesday January 23, 2013 9:30 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfKenneth Calkins 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 9:29:52 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 23, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know, Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Mr. Kenneth Calkins 
7869 State Route 305 
Garrettsville, OH 44231-9735 


